
BANK OF BOTSWANA 

PRESS RELEASE  

Revocation of Bureau de Change Licence 

The Bank of Botswana wishes to inform members of the public that, the licence issued to Ajay Holdings 
(Pty) Limited t/a Phikwe Bureau de Change has been revoked with effect from April 11, 2002.  

Members of the public are advised not to transact foreign exchange with the Bureau de Change and/or 
any of its branches  
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